Thank you to all the children and families who attended our October All School
Mass. What a wonderful representation of our school community.

Our Fifth Graders arrived home safely Friday evening, and they had a great
learning experience. Thank you to Mrs. Hill and Mr. Copsey for accompanying
them.

Remember---Cookie Dough prizes cannot be distributed until all money has been
received. Please return by Friday, October 21%.

There has been an addition to our monthly calendar. Please note---we will have
EARLY DISMISSAL Friday, October 28" for teacher preparation of report cards.
Fall Conferences will be held Thursday, November 3, with a free day to follow on
November 4,

We are still collecting postage funds to send the curriculum to the orphanage in
the Philippines. We would like to ship by the end of the month. Thank you.

The K-5" grades will be completing the MAP assessment Friday, October 215t.We
will be leaving the building at 8:15 a.m. Please be prompt.

A Dodge Ram electronic key was found in the parish center after cookie dough
delivery. If this is your key please come to the office.



